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OCTOBER HOLIDAY & IN-SERVICE DAY
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Holiday:   


Monday 13 to Friday 17 October
In-Service Day:

Monday 20 October 
Pupils will return to school at 9.30 a.m. on Tuesday 21 October.
JEANS FOR GENES DAY
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Well done and a huge thank you to everyone who supported this day.  We raised a grand total of £65 to send to a very worthwhile cause.
RAGBAG COLLECTION
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Once again you have the opportunity for a clearout!  Miss McHarg and Arran class will take charge of this initiative.  Please send in any unwanted, good quality, clean and dry clothing, paired shoes, handbags, wallets, ties, etc. to school by the end of November. 
PARENT COUNCIL AGM MEETING
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The Parent Council AGM Meeting will take place in school on Friday 3 October at 9.45 a.m.  All parents/carers are very welcome to attend.
PARENT SUPPORT GROUP
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The next Parent Support Group will take place on Wednesday 8 October at 10.00 a.m.  The Support Group meets at Castlepark Early Years Centre, Carron Place, Castlepark, Irvine.  Please go along and enjoy an informal get-together and a cuppa!

VARIETY CLUB FUNDRAISER – GOLD HEART PIN BADGES
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The Variety Club are selling Gold Heart Pin Badges for £1 to raise funds for Variety – the children’s charity.  If you wish to purchase a badge for your child, please let us know in the home/school diary and send in your £1. 

CLAIRVOYANT  NIGHT – RAFFLE PRIZES
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The Parent Council are looking for donations for raffle prizes for the Clairvoyant Night on Friday 24 October.  Please help by donating items, e.g. wine, alcohol, perfume & toiletry sets, electrical items, etc.  Many thanks.
‘SNACK HEALTHY’ PROGRAMME
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The ‘Snack Healthy’ Programme will commence after the October holiday.  If you have indicated that you wish your child or young person to access the programme, please send in £1 each week or £9 for the term.  
Our reasons for promoting this programme are:-

· To encourage healthy eating habits from an early age.

· To promote good dental health

· To broaden the range of foods that learners will try, taste and eat.

· To increase the level of participation in preparing for and carrying out snack routines to enable learners to take more responsibility and improve their life skills.

Yvonne Gribben
Head Teacher
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